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Andrew Rimby <andrew.rimby@stonybrook.edu> Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 1:53 PM
To: Rachel Rodriguez <rachel.rodriguez@stonybrook.edu>
Cc: Adam Katz <adamskatz@gmail.com>

Dear Rachel,

Thank you for the promotion, and it's been wonderful connecting with the other podcasts, especially Queer Diagnosis.
This month we're featuring a lot of Pride month content, including LGBTQ+ Lit. discussions so maybe a cross-promotion
with them will make sense in the future.

Regarding the Kimmel discussion, we have a PhD alum who worked with him and have already recorded the episode. We
hope that this episode will connect those, who have sadly, experienced sexual abuse in an unequal power dynamic.
Adam and I hope that this will allow for a dialogue to occur at Stony Brook where there is space to discuss these #MeToo
experiences. In the episode, the person who has written about this cycle of abuse asked "if a community of #MeToo PhD
survivors can be created"? We really do hope this can happen. Our episode is scheduled to be released on July 9th and
will be done in three parts to allow for the podcast team to have a discussion about heavy material, and most importantly,
to allow the listeners time to absorb it. 

Let us know if you have any further questions?

Best,
Andrew and Adam
[Quoted text hidden]


